
BE A SUB
· Do you have a desire to work with children?

· Do you have excellent communication skills?

· Do you have the ability to lead?

· Would you like to earn extra money?
· Do you like creating your own schedule?

· Do you interact with faculty and staff in a professional manner?

· Can you pass a state required background check?

NOW HIRING
Substitute Teachers
Stop and see us on

October 25, 2018 from 
Noon - 7pm

at Parent-Teacher Conferences!

www.pcmiservices.com

If you answered YES,

Pine River Area Schools 
is looking for you!

willSub is 

Get information on Substitute Teaching, start an 
application or get help if you already have applied!

Representatives will be at Pine River Elementary School located at 408 Gilbert St. 
and at the Middle/High School located at 17445 Pine River School Rd.

for more information or to begin an application go to:




